No.F.2-6/71-Pub. Government of India Ministry of Education & S.W. H.C. Malik, 503-C, Shastri Bhavan, New Delhi, Asstt. Education Officer Dated the 4th Nov. '71 Dear Dr. Roerich, We have great pleasure in sending herewith a copy of 'Cultural Forum 43' which includes an article written by you. We also hope to send a few off-prints of your article when these arrive from the press. With kind regards, Yours sincerely, (H.C.Malik) Dr. S. Roerich, C/o The Indian Bank, Lady Curzon Road, Cantt, Bangalore-1.